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SATURDAY   1st August  

Parish Church, Papworth Everard, CB23 3QN 

17.00 Mass For the people of the parish 

SUNDAY   2nd August 

09.00 Mass Private Intention 

11.00 Mass For the people of the parish 

15.30 Mass in Polish 

MONDAY  3rd August: Feria 

09.30 Mass Priests of East Anglia 

TUESDAY  4th August: 

 St John Vianney 

 No Mass today 

WEDNESDAY 5th August: Feria 

 09.30 Mass David McCormick 

THURSDAY   6th August: 

 Transfiguration of the Lord 

 09.30 Mass  Thanksgiving (L)  

10.30 Midweek meditation 

FRIDAY   7th August: Feria 

 09.30 Mass Private Intention 

SATURDAY   8th August:  

 St Dominic 

 09.30 Mass Private Intention 

17.00 Mass: Vigil Mass. 

Parish Church, Papworth Everard 

 

Last Sunday’s Collections: 

Papworth Everard: £134.90 

Huntingdon:  £199.62 

Standing Orders £388.68 

Total   £723.20 

Thank you for your support of our parish. 

Please book for Mass on Sundays using: 

stmichaelsbooking@outlook.com  

Your prayers are asked for: 

Our parishioners who are sick: George Aldridge, 

Bridie Ahern, Margaret Antoniades, Ellen Brown, 

Bridget Gaynor, Anne McGovern, Paul 

Reddington, Rosa Ruggiero and Patricia 

Shockledge. May the Lord reach out his healing 

hand to them. 

For those whose anniversaries occur at this me: 

Fr Hugh Byron, Mary Holland, James McCarthy, 

Daisy Wesley, Brian Finnigan, John Connelly, 

Edward Scott, Carmine Ruggiero, Damian Murphy 

and Timothy Donovan. May they rest in peace. 

LISA, JAMES & AUSTIN who should have been 

baptised and confirmed at the Easter Vigil and who 

were finally welcomed into the Church with 

Baptism, Confirmation and Holy Communion at 

Mass yesterday. Pray for them that they may 

continue to grow in faith. 

MAYA KOWALCZUK who was baptised last 

weekend, with the help of family and friends may 

she grow in faith. 

ELIANA & LEO who will be making their First 

Confession this week in preparation for First 

Communion very soon. May they continue to grow 

in faith as they meet Jesus in the sacraments. 

National Cycle of Prayer: during Ordinary Time 

until September please pray for the following 

intentions: a deeper understanding between 

Christians and Jews; those who suffer persecution, 

oppression and the denial of human rights; human 

life; Europe and seafarers. 

If you are going into hospital, please let Fr Philip 

know so he can visit. We do not always get the 

names of patients & can miss people if you do 

not tell us they are in-patients. Thank you. 
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PARISH MASSES: Sunday at 9.00 and 11.00 are 

live streamed. Also Monday, Thursday & Friday 

during the week for those who cannot get to Mass. 

Go to, www.stmichaelrc.org  or YouTube for St 

Michael’s Parish Huntingdon to find us.  

BOOKING FOR MASS I am very grateful to the 

four parishioners who have volunteered to handle 

the booking emails, thank you. This means that I 

am not handling these booking emails, so it is now 

very important that you use the dedicated email 

address for booking, but that you don’t use it for 

anything else to me, as others can now see those 

emails, for other matters please use 

stmichaelshuntingdon@yahoo.com   Thank you. 

WELCOME TO MASS: Welcome to those 

joining Mass on live stream: at Holy Communion, 

I will turn off the sound, please say the two prayers 

during that time. 

 During Mass there will be no bidding 

prayers, offertory procession or collection; we are 

asked to keep the Mass brief to reduce the amount 

of time people are in the church. A collection 

bucket will be available at each door. A printed 

newsletter is available, if you need it, at the end of 

Mass. Please touch as little as possible for your 

own safety and the safety of others. 

 Weekday Mass has now begun again, no 

need to book, just add your name to the list each 

day, sanitise your hands and put your mask on. 

ONLINE & CONTACTLESS DONATIONS: 

we have all grown used to shopping online and with 

contactless payments on a card, indeed, some shops 

now do not take cash. Our parish will soon have a 

window on our website for you to make easy online 

payments via a card if you wish. We will also have 

a contactless terminal in the porch for you to give 

your collection in that way. It will make things 

much easier for all of us, and much safe for the 

counters. The terminal will be able to deal with 

your Gift Aid if you wish and also with a variety of 

funds you may wish to support, eg Cafod, Mission 

Sunday, all our regular second collections. I hope 

this will all be in operation sometime next week 

and will be a great help to many of you when 

supporting our parish. 

CLEANERS THIS WEEK:  congregation 

attending the Polish Mass on Saturday 8th August. 

Many thanks. 

We really need a few more people to offer 

to help to clean our church, it is not a big church 

and the rota means it does not come round very 

often, another three people to make a new team 

would be a great help. Could you do it? 

MIDWEEK MEDITATION: a short talk based 

on the first two readings of the following Sunday, 

is recorded on Thursday at 10.30, you are 

welcome to join me live or view later.  

NEW DAWN AT WALSINGHAM: New Dawn 

in the Church is a Catholic Family Pilgrimage 

Conference that takes place at Walsingham, 

attracting up to 2,500 pilgrims each year! We invite 

you to join us this year for a virtual conference, 

which concludes today, Sunday 2nd August. In a 

special way, this year's conference is dedicated to 

the Eternal Father and will be streamed live from 

Walsingham in collaboration with the Shrine! We 

have an inspirational line-up of speakers who will 

unpack the theme using the Parable of the Prodigal 

Son. To watch the conference/full programme 

details go to www.newdawn.org.uk (no registration 

or fee required).   

 

May God’s blessing be with you and 

all your family this week. 
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